
 Date: March 24th, 2020 

Belize Tax Service Department Advisory  

EXTENSION FOR FILING OF EMPLOYEE INCOME TAX RETURN 

The due date for the filing of INDIVIDUAL EMPLOYEE’S INCOME TAX RETURNS for the 

basis year 2019 has been extended to Thursday April 30th, 2020. 

 

All BTSD offices are open and fully operational at this time.  However, for the safety of our staff and 

clients we are requesting that clients contact us via telephone or email for assistance on how to 

complete the return form.  Our team is equipped to provide the required services. 

 

To encourage social distancing, we are asking clients to utilize our drop-box services available at 

ALL our offices countrywide or mail in their completed Employee Income Tax Return forms. 

 

The Belize Tax Service Department (BTSD) continues to monitor information coming from the 

Government of Belize on COVID 19.   

 

When visiting our offices, practice the health and hygiene standards that has been advised by the 

Ministry of Health for the health and safety of our staff and clients. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  A Message from the Director General BTSD 

 

 

 

 

  

District Branches Telephone Numbers 

Corozal – 402-2417/3282      Punta Gorda Town 702-0959 

Orange Walk -328-5000/5007                                                            San Ignacio Town 804-3837 
     
Dangriga -502-2046/2351      San Pedro Town 226-3071/2454 

Belmopan-802-2667/0482      Email – info@bts.gov.bz 

 

 


